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Over NEW Police Surveillance
Board of Police Commissioners
COMMUNITY MEETING

Thursday, May 11, 2023 • 6:30 PM
Crowell Recreation Center 
6630 Lahser, Detroit 48219

● 8th Precinct and HR Updates
● Public Hearing:
Expanding DPD Use of License Plate Surveillance
The Board of Police Commissioners is reviewing DPD's request to spend $5 million 
to expand its use of License Plate Readers (LPRs) to help prevent auto thefts and 
apprehend crime suspects. DPD and Municipal Parking currently use LPRs. The new 
DPD request involves surveillance with high-speed cameras, automated image detec-
tion, and other technology. The public hearing is part of BOPC's civilian oversight role 
and its work for the 2021 City Ordinance for Community Input into Government Sur-
veillance.

Meeting Topics

On Zoom

In Person

Meeting ID 819 81390642 
https://us02web.zoom.us/s/81981390642#success 
or Join Meeting as an Attendee

CALL 1 (312) 626-6799 ● Enter Meeting ID and ##


